Credit Card Limit Review Notification

Dear [Customer Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that your credit card account
with us has undergone a limit review.

After careful consideration of your account activity, payment history, and creditworthiness, we
are pleased to inform you that your credit limit has been adjusted. Your new credit limit is now
[New Credit Limit Amount].

This adjustment reflects our confidence in your ability to manage your credit responsibly. Should
you have any questions or require further assistance, please feel free to reach out to our customer
service team.

Thank you for being a valued customer.

Sincerely,

[Your Company Name]

[Your Company Contact Information]



